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PROFIT GUIDANCE 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Ntegrator International Ltd. (“the Company” or the “Group”) 
considers it appropriate to provide guidance on the Group’s financial performance for 
the financial year ended 31 December 2010 ("FY2010"). 

 
The Company had on 6 August 2010 reported in its half-year results announcement 
that a majority of its outstanding order book of $36.8 million was expected to be 
completed in FY2010. However, due to delays these projects were not completed in 
the second half of 2010 and the Group was not able to recognize the revenue 
attributable to the projects. The Group will be reporting a substantial decrease in 
revenue and a loss for FY2010.    
 
More details on the final financial performance of the Group for FY2010 will be 
provided when the Group announces its financial results for FY2010, which is 
expected to be on 1 March 2011.   
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This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company's sponsor 
(“Sponsor”), Asian Corporate Advisors Pte. Ltd., for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (“Exchange”). The Company's Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this announcement 
including the correctness of any of the figures used, statements or opinions made. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Exchange and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the 
contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement.   
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Foo Quee Yin  
Telephone number: 6221 0271 


